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ST. JOHN BOSCO CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
SCHOOL ADVISORY BOARD MEETING AGENDA 

Tuesday, Oct 26th, 2021 
 

Meeting Time:   5:30 pm - 7:05 pm 
 
Location:  St. John Bosco Library and On-line 
 
Voting Board Members: 
  Cheryl O’Malley (CO) excused 
  Erica Seidel (ES)   

Marianne Biegler (MB)    
  Marc Rivas (MR) 
  Krista Loew (KL),     

Brian Wiscombe (BW), President, Chair  
Judea Oyer (JO) 
Cindy Casaus (CC)    

Ex-officio Non-Voting Board Members: 
  Fr. James Aboyi (JA), Pastoral Administrator 
  Jamie Bescak (JB), Principal, Administrative Officer 
  Kelly Rafford (KR), Faculty Representative 
  Hogan Macdonald, STREAM Teacher/IT Director (absent) 
          
 
 

Opening Prayer (JA)  

Pastor’s Report (JA) 
 
 

- Thanking everyone for the successful Fall Festival.  This was 
first big event working together school and parish. 

- Transition from current building to SJB.  Nov. 2nd (7pm) then 
Blessed Sacrament taken to school chapel. 

- Weekend Mass will be at SJB MPR until building completed. 
- Nov. 6th – Groundbreaking with Bishop at 10am. Want school 

involved in groundbreaking.   
- 4 Groups working with Bishop – School Ambassadors with 

Bishop.   
- Beginning from end of Oct the entire area will be fenced off.   
- Parish Office will be open.  There will be some days where 

they may need to work from home. 
- Any big event will be held in the MPR.   
- If you don’t get Father’s weekly email, please contact Parish 

Office to get on the list. 
 

Principal's report (Covid Update, 
numbers, guidelines) 

Harvest Fest:  

• Thank you for all the help.  Especially thank you to Erica and her 
family. Everything went very well.  Best attended Harvest Fest.  
More families want to Trunk or Treat next season  

• Next year will have a First Aid station with Nurse Jean. 

• Harvest Fest was a big event for 9th graders coming back  
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COVID-19 Updates 

• zero cases past 6 weeks.   (Covid) 

• Kyrene Community cases under 200 cases out of 100,000  
 

Accreditation Update:  

• Facility meetings on Wed., teachers have been working on 
accreditation.   Next Nov. is accreditation.   Given 4 goals:  

•     Develop SLE Rubics (laser cards, etc) – all done 

•     Enhance the climate culture within facility and staff 

•     To increase the student experiences and STEM  - media lab 
        and JH model.  AV Club now 5th through 8th grade.  
       (gathering photos of everything to show accreditation team). 

•     Develop English, Language Arts Curriculum.  We are switching 
         from semesters to tri-semesters 

• Purpose of accreditation is to hold school accountable.  Goal is  
    to get a six-year visit next time, not 2-year visit. 

• Teachers are driving force of this process. 

• Accreditation team will ask to meet with school board.   

• Survey going out in Feb. and the questions come from WCEA.   
    Goes to students & parents. 

• Our ultimate goal is “Blue Ribbon” 
 
Open Houses:  

Thank you for signing up for parish SJB tables for each of the Masses.  
The more we can get, the better.  The Ambassadors will speak at the 
end of each Mass.   
 

Night of Hope:  

• Is virtual this year.  St. Thomas the Apostle has 250 families 
participating virtually.  They will win the $5,000 prize. 

• Money goes to support those families that don’t qualify for STOs 
     or have hardships 

• 365 Project and Night of Hope are similar.  365 goes to crazy 
hardship that happens throughout the year, where Night of 
Hope gets money then gives back to the school where people 
that don’t quality for STOs get money. 

• There will be incentives to sign up. 

Development 
 
BW lead + ES, KL, and MR 
 

Gala Planning Meeting tomorrow; STOs (Making Catholic School 
Affordable, Marketing the events). Dads’ Club has 100 hole event in 
November and Running with Rosco and would like to have Parish 
coordinate with these events. 

Alumni  
 
MB lead + JO, CO and CC  
 

Shared what the 1st and 2nd pages of the website were going to look 
like and all the information for the website was sent to Hogan McDonald 
on Friday to get it posted on the page.  Judea suggested doing an Alumni 
Advertising page which was a great idea so that will be the next page to 
be added.  Also, shared future Bulldog onesies that we will be sending 
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out to Alumni that have newborns.  Cindy will be setting up an SJB 
Alumni Facebook page and Instagram so that we can try to reach more 
alumni via social media. 

Closing Prayer BW 

 


